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18 December 2019 
 
«Forename» «Surname» 
 

Dear Parent 

 

I wish to extend our thanks to all of those who attended our Christmas Carol Service. 

As always, your support was clear to be seen and we were delighted to see so many 

parents, grandparents and extended family members in attendance. The pupils 

worked tirelessly to prepare for this event and it proved to be a beautiful 

celebration of our faith. Like you, we are all very proud of their efforts!  

We also wish to thank you for your generosity in supporting our chosen charity, 

“Tiny Life”. In total £644.16 was raised to support their work. 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

School Holidays / New School Term 

St. Joseph’s will close for the Christmas break on Friday 20th December at 11.00am. 

Please note, there will be no EA bus (yellow bus) operating on this day. Please could 

you forward any outstanding money by Thursday 19th December. 

The school will reopen for the second term at 8.50am on Tuesday 7th January 

2020.  

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Finally, on behalf of the staff, I would like to wish you a safe, happy and holy 

Christmas. Thank you for your continued support and cooperation. We hope our 

pupils enjoy a well-earned break and look forward to welcoming them back in the 

new year.  

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Paul Hart 
Vice Principal  
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